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Thank you Mr. President,
I speak on behalf of 15 organisations.

We appreciate the current status of the work carried out by the Advisory Committee on
preparation of a draft UN declaration on human rights education and training.

Regarding the preliminary draft prepared by the drafting group of the Advisory Committee,
we would like to highlight the efforts and interests of many civil society actors who have
made valuable contributions through responses to the questionnaire circulated by the
Advisory Committee, and presentations at the Seminar in Marrakech for gathering concrete
elements for the draft.

It has become clear that the declaration should adopt the rights-based approach to human
rights education and training. All marginalised and vulnerable populations are in need of
human rights education and training to defend their own rights. The aspect of gender equality
and the role of women should also be included in the drafting process.

We appreciate that all stakeholders are invited to submit their comment on the preliminary
draft for which the deadline is set to the end of September. Yet, we find it necessary that the
following modalities be considered for all stakeholders regarding the drafting process.

First, between the January 2010 session of the Advisory Committee and the March 2010
session of the Council when the first draft is expected to be ready, all stakeholders should be
invited for further comment on the first draft.

Second, as proposed in the draft decision prepared by the platform in the Council, an
interactive dialogue on the first draft of the declaration should be held during the high level
segment of the March 2010 session of the Council.

Mr. President,

In order that the draft declaration be formulated in truly meaningful terms, we will continue
monitoring the entire drafting process and contributing suggestions and comments in the
process.

Thank you, Mr. President.



